LAKEWOOD ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
SBDM MINUTES
FEBRUARY 13, 2012

The February 13, 2012 regular meeting was cancelled because the principal was not able to attend.  The next regular meeting will be March 12, 2012.


Signed:_____________________________________________________________,Chairperson


              ________________________________________________________,Vice-Chairperson


